ST. CROIX FAMILY DENTISTRY

In Regards to: Joining Our Clinic

Dear New Patient:

Thank you for your interest in joining our clinic. We pride
ourselves on quality care and anticipate your arrival. We look
forward to developing a long Doctor and Staff relationship with
you as our patient.

Your appointment card is included and the date is
approaching in the near future. If you could, please take a few
moments and fill out the enclosed forms (a patient information
sheet, a medical history sheet, and a HIPAA consent form) before
your appointment. This will save you time in the waiting room
before your appointment.

It is necessary for us to have current x-rays for you as a
new patient. If you have x-rays from a previous dentist within the
last year, please bring them with you to your appointment. If none
are available, we will be taking x-rays at your visit.

If you have questions, need to reschedule or cancel your
appointment, please call us 24 hours prior to your scheduled date
so we can work around your needs. Our number is 715-483-5026.

Thank You,

Dr. Uddin and Staff




